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Hello Fellow Lions!   

Welcome Fall! Have you gotten your heating system serviced for the winter? 

Our next club meeting will be at the Senior Center on Monday October 2nd at 6:30.  The door 
will open at 6:00.  We hope to see you there.  We will have a speaker to explain the Firefighters 
request to raise their levy lid which will be on the November ballot. This will be information 
only and a chance to ask questions. 

Our Golf Tournament – “Take a Swing at Diabetes” is now in the record books and it was a 

success. We did not have as many golfers and sponsors that we had hoped for but the 28 

golfers who did attend said they had a great time, it was fun and will be back next year! We had 

lots of raffle items to choose from and sold mulligans and string to help improve each team’s 

chance to improve their score. Each player’s name was entered in a drawing for the Mariner 

tickets, and Rick Venter was the lucky winner!  His team came in first place also!  A GREAT BIG 

THANK YOU to the following Lions for showing up to help: Lions Marc, Tony, Linda, Joe, Anne, 

Donalda, Carol, Rose, Kimberlee and Barb Hawkings Secretary from Concrete Lions and Beth 

James our 1st Vice District Governor from Renton. A special thanks goes to the Committee: 

Lions Donalda, Anne and Carol for putting this together. Not one of us had ever done this 

before. Our Webmaster Lion Joe who created a masterpiece deserves a special thank you also.  

WELL DONE LIONS!!  ARE YOU READY FOR ANOTHER ONE??   May 11th has been selected for 

our Diabetes Golf Tournament in 2024! 

Looking to the future, the MD19 fall convention is in Surry, BC on October 12-14th. Our Zone 

chair Scott Bullard will make his official visit on October 16th and we will have a potluck at the 

Senior Center. Our District Governor will visit on November 6th and we plan to have a pizza 

party! 

Yours in Lionism, 

PZC Lion Carol Torset, Secretary                                       


